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Climate change is creating challenges for Oregonians in ways we are only just 

beginning to see. We know that money is a large part of the problem, with 

organizations failing to take action to divest from the fossil fuel companies that we 

know are a primary driver of the current crisis. I want my state to lead the way for 

others in allowing our citizens to understand how our state's money is contributing to 

the crisis both nationally and locally. The treasury's holdings are public information 

and must be treated as such--Oregonians need a tool to ensure our state is investing 

in ways that match our state's needs and values. We must pass HB4115. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Kate Hails 

Portland, Multnomah County 


